We're proud to be publishing the Tlingit-Haida Central Council and the North Slope Borough Newsletter.

The Tundra Times is pleased to be able to include the North Slope Borough Newsletter and the Tlingit-Haida Newsletter in our newspaper each month.

These organizations have recognized the value of publishing their news in the Tundra Times and are supporting Alaska's only statewide Native newspaper by including their newsletters and sending the Tundra Times to their constituents.

If you are publishing a newsletter for your corporation, organization, school district, village corporation, regional non-profit corporation or regional corporation, consider the Tundra Times as a means to get your message out to your constituents while saving money and production costs.

All you have to provide is the written material and photographs or drawings you want included.

The Tundra Times will do the rest, including all typesetting, lay-out, paste-up, printing, labeling and mailing including postage.

And the Tundra Times can do these many services at a price to your organization that will save you money.

If you are interested, contact George Gardner, General Manager of the Tundra Times, for more information.

Corporate Taxes? Royalties?
Off-Shore Leasing?
Employment?

ASK

Since the petroleum industry is Alaska's greatest source of income, ARCO Alaska believes

that residents should always be informed about the latest developments. That's why we've created the ARCO Hotline. If you have a question about our role in the oil and gas industry, dial the operator and ask for Zenith-ARCO (Zenith-2726). * Your question, along with your name and address, will be recorded. ARCO will quickly respond to your inquiry by mail.

ARCO HOTTINE

Ask ARCO, day or night. It's free! A service of ARCO Alaska, Inc.
*In the Anchorage area, dial direct 274-1625.